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DOMAINE CARNEROS.

August 11, 2020

Jason Hade

Napa County PBES

1195 Third Street, Suite 210

Napa, CA 94559

Delivery via email to: Emily. Hedge@countyofnapa.org

RE: Saintsbury Winery
Dear Ms. Hedge,

Domaine Carneros would like to extend our support for approval of Saintsbury’s major modification
request. I have reviewed and discussed the details of the project with David Graves. The request is
reasonable and would not negatively impact our community.

Saintsbury has always been a good neighbor to Domaine Carneros. As a leader in environmental and
land stewardship, Saintsbury has acted responsibly to protect the land. Additionally, Saintsbury
conducts their business with consideration to their neighbors. For these reasons, we support what we
believe to be a reasonable request for a modification to their use permit.

We are confident that Saintsbury will continue to be an asset to our community, and I ask that Napa
County approve this request.

Please convey this letter of support to the Napa County Planning Commission. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Remi Cohen
Chief Executive Officer
rcohen@DomaineCarneros.com

Phone: 707.257.0101 ext 104
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